
 
 

 
 

 

4th March 2021 

 

 

 

Dear parents/carers, 

We’re really looking forward to having the students back next week. They will be coming in gradually, 
a year group at a time. On the first day back they will be tested, wait for the result and go home again. 
This won’t take any more than half an hour. The students should enter the school from the back of 
the sports hall in Rectory Road.  The testing schedule can be found here.  

The testing will help to keep everyone safer. But we can’t test your child without your permission. 
Information was sent out via ParentMail on Monday 1.3.21.  Please ensure you have read, signed and 
submitted the consent form before your child returns to school. If you didn’t receive the ParentMail 
please let the school know by emailing info@littleilford.org or sending a message via the MyEd app. 

The day after the students have been tested they will be in normal lessons, using the same starting 
and ending times that we used last term. For a fuller explanation of what is happening in the week 
beginning 8th March, click here. 

Please remember that parents and carers shouldn’t come into the school with queries or to bring 
forgotten items into school. This is to reduce the risk of infection. Instead, please email us on 
info@littleilford.org or use the MyEd app. 

Newham are organising a session to support parents and carers over their children restarting at 
school. The session is tonight at 6pm. If you are interested in attending please click here. 

Year 11 students who are interested in joining a conversation with MP Stephen Timms about the 
government’s GCSE grading system should click here. 

We are really looking forward to seeing your children again and getting back to something that is as 
close to normal as possible.  

Kind regards, 

 

Ian Wilson 
Headteacher 
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